
 

 

Arlington Public Schools 

Budget Workshop for Patrons 

August 24, 2015 7:00 p.m. 

HS Conference Room 

 

1.  OPENING PROCEDURES   

1.1.  Call Meeting to Order   
President Dwyer called the workshop to order at 7:00 p.m.  

1.2  Roll Call 

Board Members Present:  Micheal Dwyer, Matt O’Daniel, Teri O’Flaherty, Greg Sampson, Bruce 

Scheer, Luanne Sundberg.  Also present was Superintendent Lynn Johnson,  

 

1.3  Pledge of Allegiance   
 

2.  WELCOME TO GUESTS AND PUBLIC FORUM   
 

3.  AGENDA ITEM(S) 

3.1  Discuss and Consider the 2015-2016 budget.   
Board President Mike Dwyer welcomed the public to the budget workshop.  Vice President O'Daniel 

shared that this workshop was developed to afford community members and board members the 

opportunity to see the proposed budget and ask questions prior to September budget hearings.  At 

this time, the finance committee is suggesting that the levy will be reduced from $1.137671 to 

$1.103582 next year while still addressing facility and educational needs.  Patron questions were 

asked and answered during the presentation and discussion.    

 

4.  ADJOURN   
  

The workshop was adjourned at 8:03 p.m.   

 

_____________________________________  ______________________________ 

Micheal Dwyer, Board President    Lynn Johnson, Superintendent 

 

_________________      ________________ 

Date        Date 


